

415-19 S. 15th Street

From rabanth@aol.com <rabanth@aol.com>
Date Wed 11/20/2024 9:35 AM

To preservation preservation@Phila.gov>

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender.

Dear members of the Architecture Committee and Commission,

I am writing to comment on the proposal for 415-19 S. 15th Street.

I wish to support the staff recommendation to reduce the height of the rear addition.

I would also like to recommend that the windows which are being replaced should

be two over two wood windows with a 1 1/2 wide muntin and an ogee frame. Although the windows are currently non-historic

the building does still have some correct windows in the rear and the front windows are being replaced. The correct windows would do a great deal to reestablish the historic appearance of the building.

Thank you

Randal Baron